
  
 

STATEMENT:  
COMPLIANCE WITH OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS ACT 

 
 

KAREN CORTELLINO, M.D., PRESIDENT 
NEW JERSEY SCHOOL BOARDS ASSOCIATION 

 
 

NJSBA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2024 

 
NJSBA  

413 WEST STATE STREET 
TRENTON, NEW JERSEY 

 
 
 
“Adequate notice of today's meeting in accordance with the 

Open Public Meetings Act has been provided by the 

following methods:  distribution of notice to all daily 

newspapers in the state; serving of notice to the New Jersey 

Secretary of State; and posting of notice in the reception 

area of the Association’s headquarters at 413 West State 

Street in Trenton.”   
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